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RE: Inquiries From Auditors

This is to remind you that Policy and Procedure Notice #2/87 requires 
that all requests for information or meetings made by representatives 
of the City or State Comptrollers or any other auditing agencies must 
be cleared in advance through Mark Ritze, Director of Program and 
Management Analysis (312-8025).
It is essential that this policy be adhered to so that we comply with 
the audit protocol established by the Mayor's Office and so that we 
control the inevitable disruptions to work schedules caused by Comptroller 
requests.

A copy of PPN #2/87 is attached for your reference. Kindly insure 
that you and your staff are familiar with this procedure.
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